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Preamble 

The Queensway Carleton Hospital (the “Hospital”) takes seriously its responsibility as a larger organization with 
a significant supply chains.  It speaks to the hospital’s core values:  Collaboration, Accountability, Innovation 
and Respect.  The Hospital continuously works hard to ensure it achieves the best value for the use of public 
funds, while mitigating the risk of shortages, and ensuring the ethical sourcing of goods and materials. The 
Hospital is committed to fair, competitive and transparent procurement practices.  

The Queensway Carleton Hospital has created a report to outline the measures it has taken to address forced 
labour and child labour in its supply chains. This report is for the Hospital’s previous financial year which ended 
March 31, 2024, and has been uploaded onto the Public Safety Canada’s website. The Hospital will continue to 
work with its supply chain partners to fight against forced labour and child labour, as well as build socially 
responsible procurement practices and policies.  
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